
Mid Week Memo – March 10, 2021 
 

School Boundary Changes Commencing 2021/2022 
At the Regular Board Meeting on February 23, Lethbridge School Division Board of Trustees approved the proposal to 
change the public school boundaries throughout the city of Lethbridge. More detailed information and a follow-up video 
message from Board Chair, Christine Light, can be found on the Division webpage VIDEO. 
 
This LETTER  (sent from the Division February 26) has detailed information regarding the process and how it affects 
Lethbridge School Division families. 
 
A message was emailed to Lethbridge School Division families this morning and includes time sensitive information for 
families who would like to be given consideration for attending an out-of-boundary school.  The Division is requesting 
Form 501.3.1 be filled out and submitted by March 23, 2021. Schools will make every effort to have decisions made and 
families contacted by Friday, April 16. For more information on the process, please see the Division website 
here: https://www.lethsd.ab.ca/our-district/news/post/school-boundary-changes-commencing-for-the-2021-2022-
school-year 

Upcoming 
March 19 – Professional Learning Day (no school for students) 
March 25 – School Council 
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